Dear Participants:

This letter confirms your enrollment in OUT8119: Sustainable Funding Revenues for Non-Profit Partnerships in Portland, OR.

This 3-day course provides a unique opportunity for both federal agencies and non-profit partners to learn how to increase funding revenue streams for the partnership.  Both federal agencies and the non-profit world are examined to determine what tools are available to enhance collaboration and find resources for joint venture projects.  Participants will complete a draft business plan for sustainable revenues during the course.  

Start Date:
May 6, 2008
(convene at 8:00 am)

End Date:
May 8, 2008
(adjourn 4:30 pm)

Please click on the link below (if you cannot click, please copy and paste link into your browser). This will take you to the General Information page for this class.  There, you will find additional links for class information, including arrival and departure dates, class times and pre-work, if any.  
IT IS CRITICAL THAT YOU READ THROUGH THE ENTIRE DOCUMENT AND OPEN ALL THE LINKS.  If you have any questions about the class, please contact the Course Leader identified on the General Information page.
http://training.fws.gov/DEO/OUT8119SustainableFundingRevenuesforNon-ProfitPartnerships.html

The Kennedy School-McMenamins is a unique facility featuring 35 overnight rooms.  All guest rooms are equipped with private baths and telephone.  Televisions are not included in the rooms.  The establishment includes a movie theatre and operates daily.  Call 503-249-3983 to book a reservation.  Other lodging is available in the relative vicinity of the Portland Airport or northeast Portland. 

The 'Gymnasium' is reserved for the classroom.  Click on the link for the building floor plan:

http://www.mcmenamins.com/bin/ks_salesmap.pdf
Lodging and Meeting room at:

Kennedy School - McMenamins

5736 N.E. 33rd Avenue

Portland, Oregon  97211

503-249-3983

Travel Logistics

The course will commence at 8:00am on Tuesday, May 6, in ‘The Gymnasium’ meeting room, south side of the Kennedy School, and end at 4:30pm on Thursday, May 8.  Please make your return travel arrangements accordingly.
What to Bring
A laptop computer is optional. However, you may find access to a word processing program useful during the classroom time allotted to work on drafting the business plan. 

The schedule for Wednesday afternoon includes a field trip to the Tualatin River Refuge and Visitor Center in Sherwood, Oregon. Please wear or bring appropriate attire / foot wear for walking outdoors and current weather conditions.

I look forward to seeing you in Portland.  Travel safely.

All the best, lj

Laura

Laura Jones, Training Specialist
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
National Conservation Training Center
Division of Education Outreach
698 Conservation Way, MS 19, Shepherdstown, WV 25443
laura_jones@fws.gov
(304) 876-7499 ph.  (304) 876-7231 fax
 “The life given us by nature is short; but the memory of a well-spent life is eternal.” – Cicero 106-43BC
 Check out NCTC's Eagle Cam at http://www.fws.gov/nctc/cam/
